
APPENDIX 2 
 
CAR PARKING STANDARDS 
 
 
Car parking standards will be considered in relation to advice 
contained in PPG 3 and PPG 13 until such time as Durham County 
Council has produced revised standards which have been adopted 
by Teesdale District Council. These new standards should be 
adopted early in 2003. 
 


